
We are delighted to invite you to our upcoming education seminar, Discovering
the Subjective Experience of the Infant through Research and Practice. This
in-person event in Melbourne CBD (TBC) marks our first opportunity to gather
in person since the start of the pandemic, making it an especially meaningful
occasion for our community. 

The seminar honours the work of Brigid Jordan and her remarkable
contribution to the field of infant mental health.

Tickets:  $35 Members  | $45 Non-members 
TICKETS Visit Website
*Try Booking tickets will close 23rd November. It will not be recorded.

Any queries can be emailed to vicpresident@aaimh.org.au.
We look forward to seeing you there!

Discovering the Subjective Experience of the 
Infant through Research and Practice Seminar

30th November 2024, 9.30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. inc. lunch 

https://www.trybooking.com/CVXUA

